
 

 

8 June 2023  

  
 
 
 
 

Dear Mr Nolan  

Draft amendment AM2022.01 and permit PA2022.0024 - 133 Middle Road, Miandetta 

In regard to the applicant’s submission regarding TasWater requirements, and 
TasWater’s subsequent response, I advise that the planning authority does not see any 
need to vary the draft permit conditions for PA2022.0024.   

Yours faithfully 
 
 
Matthew Atkins 
General Manager 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr Rob Nolan 
Delegate 
Tasmanian Planning Commission 
 
By email: tpc@planning.tas.gov.au 


